
             
             
             
             
             
             
             

        
 

 

SAVE THE DATE… 

THE BOARDWALK OPENS FRIDAY 

MARCH 23! 

 
 

INDIAN HILL PLG is having a party on The 

Boardwalk…come join us! 

Friday March 23, 2018 

5:00 – 9:00pm 

 
***We are currently looking for grand prizes ranging from 

$200 and up to be raffled off at Boardwalk. If anybody wants 
their business advertised, we will be recognizing all grand 

prizes at the event! If interested in contributing, please contact 
Barbara Castiglione at plgfundraising1@gmail.com or Andrea 

Esposito at plgfundraising2@gmail.com*** 

 
 

 

 

 

This fundraiser is sponsored by Indian Hill PLG 
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